
The email address provided by Penny in her email to us had an incorrect  
address for Records therefore we are re-sending this directly to Records 
to  
be posted under this Docket TC-060177.  Thank you. 
 
John Solin & Mike Lauver 
Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle 
 
------------------------------------------------------ 
----- Original Message -----  
From: "Mike Lauver" <mike@seatacshuttle.com> 
To: "Penny Hansen" <phansen@wutc.wa.gov> 
Cc: "Records Center" <Records_Center@wutc.wa.gov>; "Gene Eckhardt"  
<geckhard@wutc.wa.gov>; "Glenn Blackmon" <blackmon@wutc.wa.gov>; "Chris  
Rose" <CRose@wutc.wa.gov>; <REAsche@aol.com>; 
<DBeagle@HollandAmerica.com>;  
<jimf@capair.com>; <jimysh@attglobal.net>; <jrowley@shuttleexpress.com>;  
<larry@airporter.com>; <mike@seatacshuttle.com>; 
<richard@airporter.com>;  
<john@seatacshuttle.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2006 10:34 AM 
Subject: Re: TC-060177 Agenda and staff's perspective for discussion on 
June  
1 
 
 
> 
> Docket No. TC-060177 
> 
> We were thrilled to get your "perspective" after 5:00 PM on the Friday  
> before a holiday weekend, thirty days after the last "workshop".  We 
will  
> look at it in the next 30 hours afforded to us before the next 
meeting.  
> We disagree with your proposed agenda and will expect staff to explain  
> their position right after the introductions.  We have explained ours 
(the  
> airporter side) at the last meeting, in conversations with staff and 
in  
> written comments.  We have pointedly asked staff for theirs only to be  
> refused until this late hour.  I am not prepared to re-hash ours until  
> staff comes clean.  Please rearrange the agenda. 
> 
> 
> Mike Lauver 
> 
> Seatac Shuttle, LLC 
> 
> ----- Original Message -----  
> From: "Penny Hansen" <phansen@wutc.wa.gov> 
> To: "Mike" <Mike@seatacshuttle.com;john> 
> Cc: "Records Center" <Records_Center@wutc.wa.gov>; "Gene Eckhardt"  
> <geckhard@wutc.wa.gov>; "Glenn Blackmon" <blackmon@wutc.wa.gov>; 
"Chris  



> Rose" <CRose@wutc.wa.gov> 
> Sent: Friday, May 26, 2006 5:06 PM 
> Subject: TC-060177 Agenda and staff's perspective for discussion on 
June 1 
> 
> 
>> Good afternoon. 
>> 
>> Regulatory Services Staff (staff) would like to thank the industry 
and 
>> stakeholders for its continued participation in this process.  June 1 
is 
>> our next scheduled workshop for further discussion regarding 
rate/fares 
>> methodology proposals. 
>> 
>> Below is the agenda, staff's understanding of the banded rate 
proposal 
>> (SeaTac Shuttle), staff's understanding of the return on investment  
>> (ROI - 
>> Wickkiser), and staff's perspectives on ratemaking. 
>> 
>> June 1 Agenda 
>> (See attached file: Agenda June 1.doc) 
>> 
>> Staff's understanding of the banded rate methodology 
>> (See attached file: SeaTac Banded Rates.doc)(See attached file: 
>> SeaTacCPIExample.xls)(See attached file: XYZ Company.xls) 
>> 
>> Staff's understanding of the ROI rate methodology 
>> (See attached file: Wickkiser Banded Rates.doc) 
>> 
>> Staff's ratemaking perspective 
>> (See attached file: June 1 Stakeholder  Meetng - Staff Perspective  
>> 01.doc) 
>> 
>> See everyone on June 1. 
>> 
>> Sincerely, 
>> Penny Hansen 
>> Regulatory Analyst 
>> WUTC 
>> 360-664-1242 
>> 
> 
> 
> 


